
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 Notice of Rulemaking Hearing 
 Knox County Air Quality Management 
 
There will be a public hearing before a Hearing Officer of Knox County Air Quality Management  
to consider the promulgation of an amendment to the Knox County Air Quality Management 
Regulations.  The comments received at the hearing will be presented to the Knox County Air 
Pollution Control Board for their consideration in regards to the proposed regulatory 
amendment. 
 
The hearing will take place in the Classroom (Room 2620), 2nd Floor, Knox County Health 
Department, 140 Dameron Avenue. on Wednesday October 9, 2019, at 2:00 p.m.   
 
The regulatory change concerns: Section 25.0, Permits 
 
Public comment is welcome. Written comments will be accepted through October 8, 2019. Oral 
comments may be presented at the hearing. Written comments should be addressed to: 
 

Knox County Department of Air Quality Management 
             140 Dameron Avenue 
                 Knoxville, TN  37917 
   or email to: aqm@aqm.co.knox.tn.us 
 
Copies of the proposed regulatory change and revision, as well as all current Knox County Air 
Quality Management Regulations, will be available at a reasonable cost in the Knox County Air 
Quality Management department office. These items will also be available on-line at 
www.knoxcounty.org/airquality.   
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